
NOTICE OF HEARING ON RENEWAL FOR OPERATOR LICENSES 

  

The following applications for an operator’s license have been filed with the undersigned as Clerk 

of the Town of Woodboro, Oneida County, Wisconsin: 

   

NAME:    Ryan J. Schau (new license) 

 ADDRESS:  8495 N. Oneida Lake Rd., Harshaw, WI 54529 

 

NAME:    Theresa Anderson  

 ADDRESS:  8497 N. Oneida Lake Rd, Harshaw, WI 54529 

 

 NAME:   Scott Meland 

 ADDRESS:  8497 N. Oneida Lake Dr., Harshaw, WI 54529 

 

NAME:   Crystal Brenton 

 ADDRESS:  3742 Lakewood Rd., Harshaw, WI 54529 

 

NAME:    Kim DeBels (new license) 

 ADDRESS:  2020 Indian Pine Point Rd., Tomahawk, WI 54487 

  

 NAME: Nicole Baker (new license) 

ADDRESS: 214 West Frederick St., Rhinelander, WI 54501 

 

NAME: Jolene Christian (new license) 

ADDRESS: 4000 STH 47, Rhinelander, WI 54501 

 

NAME: Aurora Stewart (new license) 

ADDRESS: 2726 Pelican Ranch Rd., Rhinelander, WI 54501 

 

NAME: Vonda Backhaus 

ADDRESS: 2305 Forest Dr., Tomahawk, WI 54487 

 

NAME: Jillian N. Uridel 

ADDRESS: 3799 Sleepy Hollow Rd., Rhinelander, WI 54501 

   

Said applications will be considered by the Town Board at the regular town board meeting to be 

held Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at the Woodboro Town Hall, 8672 Old Hwy K Rd., Harshaw, WI, 

at 6:00 P.M. and at any subsequent or adjourned meetings until said applications have been fully 

disposed of by the Town Board. 

  

 

Judith A. May, Clerk 

Town of Woodboro 

Posted 6/6/2024 

  

  
  

  

 


